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August 2nd, 1932.

Professor P. J. M. Stratton, D.S.O., M.A., 
Hermitage Club,
MAG06, Quebec.

Dear Professor Stratton:-

I am sorry I did not see you 
during your visit to Montreal, but hope that 
before you go home I shall have thaÿ pleasure.

I appreciate the invitation to 
visit your camp at Magog and hope to be able to 
accept it. 
useful.

I am glad Dean Eve has been so 
I have seen something of his enthusiasm.

I hope the weather at the time 
of the eclipse will be all you desire and that 
the results will amply recompense you for all 
the trouble you have taken.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.
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